
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

I hope you all had a lovely break over the summer and enjoyed the beautiful 

weather we had for most of it! I hope you all managed to rest and recharge 

ready for a new academic year and the start of Year 4. 

Our topic this term is Planet Earth! During this topic we will be learning about 

all about climates and the world around us. From creating detailed sketches of 

water life in art; to understanding how living things are classified; to exploring 

the biomes of our planet, the children will be immersed in learning about our 

beautiful world. 

One of the key hurdles in Year 4 is the times tables check in June. In 

preparation for this, we will be practicing lots of strategies to help the children 

with test technique and multiplication fluency. However, like reading, regular 

practise of times tables really makes a difference so please take as many 

opportunities as possible for the children to practice on TT Rock stars. For 

anyone who can’t find their log-in to TT Rock stars on TEAMS, please let me 

know.  

Just a few reminders for the term ahead: 

 Children should be reading at least 5 times a week   

 PE is on a Friday and children should come into school in their PE kits 

 The children should bring in a piece of veg/fruit for their snack for break 

time and water in their bottles 

 Homework should be submitted on a Wednesday via Teams 

 Spellings and homework will be set every Friday on Teams 

 Spellings should be practised at home 

Thank you for your support with the children’s learning. As ever, if you have any 

questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to bring this to my attention. I am 

available on the playground after school or can be contacted via the SLT email.  

We look forward to the exciting term ahead! 

Mrs Carr and Mrs Jenkins 


